
Warrior Welcome Weekend 
Information Sessions for 

Dept. of Business Administration and BIS Program 
 

During the 2019 Warrior Welcome on Monday, August 26, 2019, the Department of Business Administration held an 

informational session for new incoming first-year and transfer students in the Student Center Betty Tipton Room   This 

session provided new department Eastern Warriors information about the academic and extracurricular opportunities 

that the department programs offer. During the department information session, the department faculty and program 

coordinators were introduced by Dr. Citurs who gave an overview presentation on not only all of the department’s 

academic majors, minors, and concentrations, but also academic and social activities relevant to the students’ 

department programs. This department info session introduced new students to department faculty, the specifics of 

their academic programs, and the related student clubs and organizations.  Probably around 200 new Eastern Warrior 

department students were in attendance for the information session. 

The department info session was followed by breakout sessions for each of the department’s four undergraduate 

majors. The Business Information Systems Program’s breakout Information Session was held in Student Center 217.  The 

BIS Info Session focused on informing new students about the BIS major, its requirements, career opportunities, and 

relevant minors that complement and enhance other academic and career fields.  The BIS faculty introduced themselves 

and discussed their areas of teaching and research specialization.  Each new BIS student had an opportunity to introduce 

themselves and ask questions of the BIS faculty.  Some of the existing current BIS students were also at the session and 

brought out the upcoming BIS New Student Meet and Greet Reception for new BIS students to be held the evening of 

Wednesday, August 28, 2019.  

 

 

 


